
On March 10, 2012, the strata council attended a mediation session with representatives of the 

defendants in the lawsuit to recover damages for the cost of replacing the curtain wall system and 

addressing deficiencies in the heating, ventilation, and air condition system on the residential floors of 

One Wall Centre.  During the mediation, a settlement was reached.  The settlement was ratified by the 

owners at a Special General Meeting held on April 14, 2012.  Information on the settlement and the 

ratification are available in the notice of call and in the minutes of the SGM posted on the One Wall 

Centre website under SGM Minutes. 

 


